
Letter of Advocacy 

Date: __________ 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen and advocate for environmental sustainability in our 

community. It has come to my attention that several litter-prone areas in [specific location/area] 

are in dire need of improved waste disposal facilities. The current situation not only detracts 

from the natural beauty of our surroundings but also poses significant health risks to residents 

and wildlife. 

Implementing properly designed and maintained waste disposal facilities, including bins for 

recycling and general waste, can lead to a substantial reduction in litter and promote responsible 

waste management practices among community members. 

I urge you to consider allocating resources towards enhancing waste disposal facilities in these 

areas. By working together, we can foster a cleaner, healthier environment for all residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


